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NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

Reefer transshipment containers 
volume 

  
 Valued Customer, 
 
Due to the high volume of reefer transshipment containers currently in the terminal with a 
dwell time of +15 days, this limits the capacity to receive additional transshipment reefer 
volumes until the units that are stored in our Terminal are evacuated. 
  
We hereby confirm that, as from today 19th May 2025 and for a temporary period, we will 
require each respective shipping line to check officially with the Terminal planning 
management team 15 days in advance (prior loading) of any transshipment reefer container 
whether it can accommodate or not, in order to avoid the same situation. 
  
Please inform your entire team of the above information, given that the terminal will not be 
held responsible if you load transshipment reefer containers without fulfilling the above 
requirements. 
  
We remain at your disposal for any further information. 
 

For more information, kindly contact us:  
T: +253 21 317 317 
E: customerservice.dct@dct.dj 
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